Capltol Island
Boothbay Harbor, Maine, USA

August 17,1948

mr. Agustin basave
Director, "E1 Norte"
monterrey, N.L.
Mexico

Dear Mr. Basave:

Thank you for your letter of August 12. 1 am very
glad indeed that you want to inelude me into your lliter-
ary "Gallery" and according to your wish, enclosed I am
sending you a curriculum vitae and a photo dedicated to
yOou. :

You will greatly oblige me by sending me a copy of
the issue of your paper in which the article on me will
be published.

Wiilth repeated thanks and good wishes,

Yours very truly,
MML/W

Ferenc KSrmendi



